
WASTE COLLECTION 
 

Hot weather and waste 
	

During hot weather, waste collections 
may start from 6am to help crews 
complete their rounds; please ensure 
all waste containers are out by 6am 
(and no earlier than the night before). 
To check if collections are being 
made earlier, you may wish to visit 
the SWP website at 
www.somersetwaste.gov.uk 
or follow SWP on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/somersetwaste 
or Twitter 
www.twitter.com/somersetwaste. 

 


